KZ-100

August 11, 1983

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box T24
Meeker, Colorado 81641

Thank-you for your correspondence of August
105 =1985

This letter serves as proper verification of
your reception report from 1:10 pm to 1:16 pm
on the date mentioned above (8-10-83).

It was also great to find you had picked up
KRDZ when you still lived at Rawlins, Wyoming.

Thanks again for your reception report.

Sincerely,

ToH zasc .
Robb Zgl)mer , /Jr.
StatiomtManagfer-KRDZ/KZ 100 AM STEREO

P.O. Box 206°Hayden, Colorado 81639¢303-276-3045



